
 
 
From: kathryn dunbabin <kathydunbabin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 9:44 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Cc: Suja Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: May 21, 2020 City Council meeting 
 
 
Hermosa Beach City Council Members... 
 
As a 40 year home owner and resident…. please allow use of our public open spaces…the beach, the 
Strand, sidewalks for restaurants’ tables and chairs (business must provide cleaning people) and other 
businesses ie retail....while enforcing social distancing and  masks where required.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Kathy Dunbabin 

anny
Text Box
5/21/20 AGENDA, ITEM 1 - CONSIDERATION OF MODIFICATION OF EMERGENCY ORDER
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY KATHY DUNBABIN TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 5/21/20 AT 9:44 A.M.




